
EDOA NEWS  

was that we got that number easily, but the 

last two parades saw a decline in our 

number of marchers.  Frankly, it was a 

little embarrassing.   

Those walking with our Dog Owner’s had a 

great time.  Smiling faces and happy dogs 

passed along the phalanx of parade 

watchers.  Treats were given out and a 

few invited a quick petting.  

Last year our numbers were too small.  It 

was not representative of the number of 

enthusiastic, and dedicated members in 

our organization.  There was little hoopla 

to accompany our adorable float.   

This is the same group that elicited 

hundreds of letters and signatures of 

support when called upon to defend usage 

of Wiley park.  We showed our strength in 

numbers then.  We want to keep that 

momentum going by showing our numbers 
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EDOA on Parade 

First Up  
Windmill Weekend  

Sunday September 9th on the Green and Parade on 

the 10th @ 10 a.m—11 a.m.  (Note corrected time). 

 

We are looking to get at least 25 of our 250 member 

dogs in the parade. That should be a MINIMUM.  Time 

You are receiving this news blast as a 

member of Eastham Dog Owner’s. 

Thank you for your support! 
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Comments / Questions 

Editor: Ed.Daniels@easthamdog.org 

“Like” us on EDOA Facebook Page 

 

in this happy and most public display. 

Please join us.  We realize that there 

are limitations that prevent many 

otherwise willing. To those we say 

“thank you” for supporting EDOA in the 

many ways that you do. 

Bring your kids.  They love to pass out 

the treats and parade the dogs.  Bring 

along friends and their dogs too.  If you 

are able, please join the parade. It is 

one easy mile. 

We ask that you sign-up so that we can 

prepare the handouts for you.  We will 

keep you updated on info and changes. 

Show your Puppy Pride.  

Come Play with Us! 

 
Next up: Bow Wow Bash 
Mark the calendar: September 17th at Campground Beach 12 noon to 2 P.M. 

Plans are made and your crack team of volunteers is busy making it all happen. 

Join your town dog owners for a celebration of dogs at our FREE bash on the beach. 

The tide will just be coming in so get their early to enjoy a little more room and also to 

get those grilled dogs before they run out. 

Old and New: 

Check out our brand new line of EDOA branded clothing and other gear.  Sign–up for 

your 2024 membership (new or renew) and get a free gift.  There will a clearance table 

too.   

Besides the free dogs of all kinds, there will be other surprises and treats.  

Bring a lawn chair and a soft drink of your choice. (Health Dept rules preclude us serv-

ing water except for dogs.) 

(No puppy dogs were hurt in the making of this event.) 

Parade Sign-up 

Parade Sign-up 

Our new ACO 
Meet Officer Stephanie Sykes, our 

new Natural Resources officer and 

Animal Control Officer. With her is her 

dog Kody, a six year old Labrador 

retriever.   

We look forward to seeing them both 

again in October at our Annual Meet-

ing.   

All are invited to get acquainted and 

hear of Stephanie’s plans in her new 

position.   
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